Suggestions for Letter to FERC

Note that you can send your letter through the postal mail or register it on line on the FERC website.  However, the FERC website is not a particularly user-friendly.  If you hand write the letter, it will be scanned and posted.  Some times the scanning makes the letter illegible.  If you need a typist, please contact E. Marsh (see info below).  Letters which identify the loss of value and a degraded environment or visitor experience have the most weight, but any comments are good.  They need not be long, simply state what you know and believe.   It is important to state very clearly that you oppose the project and wish FERC to deny the permit.  It is also a good idea to copy the letter to you federal senators and representative and to state representatives and senators. (Contact E Marsh for addresses.)
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Magalie Roman Salas
Secretary
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 First Street, N.E.
Washington, DC 20426
From: (Your Name and full address), 
RE: Docket No P-12484-001, Akron Ohio, Metro Hydroelectric Project

Date: (Date)
Dear Secretary Salas:

In the first paragraph, you should state the following:

· That you oppose the project 

· Where you live, how long you have lived in the area and why you use Gorge Metro Park and how often you use it.  If you do not use Gorge Park but believe it is a value to the community or future generations, so state. 

· Identify your interests in the park, such as, adjacent land owner, hiker, biker, paddler, Gorge Park User, watershed citizen, citizen of Summit County

· Identify relevant expertise and experience, like biologist, engineer, geologist, historian, educator, parent, youth leader, student, religious leader, civic official or leader – etc.

In the second paragraph, you might include the following:

· Why you oppose the project as a park stakeholder.  Be sure to note how you believe it will negatively impact your experience as a park visitor, like you believe it will be ugly, you don’t want to see more industry in your park, it will destroy natural resources (trees, endangered plants), it will cause erosion, it will lower water quality, etc.

· Why you believe the project will hurt the social, economic and/or historic value of the region – that Summit County parks are one of the best values in the region, that Gorge Park is an asset for home values, health and safety of residents and that the greater public interest is in keeping the park intact. 
· Why you oppose the project as a citizen of the Cuyahoga River watershed.  You might identify all of the efforts and money invested in your river and how public dollars are being spent taking out dams, and this project is in the wrong direction.

In the last paragraph, you should identify what you believe about the value of the park/river as opposed to the value of the small amount of energy and encourage FERC to deny the project.

Sincerely,
(Your signature)
(Your Name) 


For more information, contact, Elaine Marsh, Conservation Chair, 
Friends of the Crooked River, ohgreenway@aol.com, 
(330) 657-2055 (day), (330) 666-4026 (eve.)
Also see, www.cuyahogariver.net, www.summitmetroparks.org
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